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Friday 21st November 2019 

 
School Attendance Matters  

This week’s  Attendance 
Our target for attendance is 

96%. 
Attendance Award in Reception 

goes to Classes 9&11 
Attendance Award in Year 1 goes to 

Class 8 
Attendance Award in Year 2 goes to Class 4 

 

Class 1 Class 7 96.9% 97% 

Class 2 Class 8 97.7% 93.7% 

Class 3 Class 9 98% 95.7% 

Class 4 Class 10 93.3% 97.3% 

Class 5 Class 11 98% 97.2% 

Class 6 Class 12 94.7% 93.8% 

MONDAY 25TH NOVEMBER 2019 
SCHOOL CLOSED FOR AN INSET DAY 

Thursday 12th  
December 
Infant School 

Annual Christmas 

Bingo 

7pm in the School  

Canteen 

With Bingo Caller  

Supremo 

Mr Barr 

 

Adults only 
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 DATE EVENT 

Monday 25th November INSET DAY 
SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

Tuesday 26th November Year 1 Christmas Crafts 

Tuesday 3rd December Reception Christmas Crafts 

Monday 2nd December Year 1 Christmas Grotto 

Tuesday 3rd December 
Wednesday 4th December 

Nursery visits to Acorn Farm 

Wednesday 4th December Reception  Christmas Grotto 

Friday 6th December Year 1 Advent Service 2pm in church 

Monday 9th December Year 2 Christmas Grotto 

Tuesday 10th December Year 1 trip to the Pantomime 

Tuesday 10th December Year 2 Christmas Crafts  

TUESDAY 10TH DECEMBER NURSERY 2 NATIVITY AT 2PM 

Wednesday 11th December Nursery 1 Nativity– Morning class at 9.30, Afternoon class at 2pm 

Thursday 12th December Christmas Bingo 

Thursday 12th December Christmas Dinner Day and Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 13th December Reception Advent Service 2pm in church 

Tuesday 17th December Year 2 Advent Service 2pm in church 

Wednesday 18th December Reception and Nursery Party Day 

Thursday 19th December Year 1 and Year 2 Party Day 

Friday 20th December Visit from Father Christmas with a special surprise for every child 

Friday 20th December END OF TERM FINISH AT 2PM 

MONDAY 6TH JANUARY SPRING TERM BEGINS 

WEAR GREEN FOR JAMIE 

LEIGH   

 

FRIDAY 22ND NOVEMBER 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the children who wore 

green for Jamie Leigh.  

Thank you to all the families who donated 

to the Jamie Leigh Foundation.  

The money raised will  go to  

providing holidays for families in need.  

 

 

SHARING OUR FAITH 
CHRIST THE KING  

SUNDAY 
 

On Sunday, we will  
celebrate the last  

Sunday of the church’s year; Christ the Kind 
Sunday. 

 
This Sunday is held as a special day of prayer 

for young people throughout the world.  
 

All our children are wonderful, talented, clever 
and kind.  

 
Let us remember to thank God for them. 


